June 2024 — News Brief

Pension Statements

Just a brief note to remind all Active Plan Members that TNPP the annual pension
statements have been mailed out and should arrive shortly at the address you have
provided the Plan Office. If your address has changed, please contact the Plan Office
So we may update our records to ensure you receive this important information.

Retiree Statements

The Plan will also be sending out Retiree Statements along with confirmation letters to
ensure you are still an active Retiree under the Plan. The Retiree Statements normally
are mailed each year in July along with the confirmation letters so once again, please
ensure we have current and updated contact information.

Vested Pensioner Statements

If you are a Vested/Deferred Plan Member, you will also be receiving a statement
shortly. We ask that you continue to keep your contact information current, so we are
able to provide you with this important information on an annual basis.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you to contact the Plan Office at any
time should you have any questions regarding the aforementioned or wish to discuss
your Plan Member record.

604-552-2650

Email: benefits.pensions@teamstersbenefits.ca

Orin person
1610 Kebet Way, Port Coquitlam, B.C.
Monday to Friday
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.



